SAVE YOUR USED POSTAGE STAMPS! N
The Lutheran Women’s Missionary League Atlantic District is able to receive funding for

canceled postage stamps and also those we get on our non-profit envelopes. All money received
from this project will be dedicated to our Interpreter’s Fund for the Deaf.
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Flag stamps can now be saved. They will provide Bibles to prisoners in Canada.

You can also drop them off or mail them to:
Anita Dykeman, ¢/o Christ the King
14 Pine Drive

Pawling, New York 12564

Please share this notice with friends, family or business associates. Help us make this effort a
success. Here are the requirements for collecting canceled stamps:

We are collecting:

commemorative stamps — (those honoring a person, place or thing)
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Pages of stamps and/or books from a stamp collection

First day stamps
**We are NOW collecting flag stamps. They will provide Bibles in Canada.**
We cannot accept any stamps that are ripped or damaged

Stamps should be cut so they have 1/8 inch of the envelope left around the entire stamp.

Please continue to support our mission. Your assistance is greatly appreciated! Thank you!
Anita Dykeman, Stamp Committee
Lutheran Women'’s Missionary League Atlantic District
adykeman13@gmail.com

845-832-6138




